


Updated student and new employee training modules are being developed to provide a thorough
overview of the new changes to Title IX policy and regulations. This training will be available to
employees and students beginning September 1, and must be completed by students by October
31, and all employees by September 30.

As is our practice, your Title IX Coordinator will reach out and talk directly with complainants,
offer supportive measures, and provide regular updates on the process.

The university remains committed to your safety and well being, as well as a culture that fosters
respect.

Sincerely,
Michelle Rizk



